
 

April 22, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Chair Rosa DeLauro  The Honorable Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the City of Ecorse Southfield Road Pedestrian Improvement Project 

in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Wayne County, located at 500 

Griswold Street 28th Floor Detroit, MI 48226.  

The funding would provide improvements to the public Right-of-Way, sidewalks, and 

crosswalks with the addition of pedestrian-scale enhancements on Southfield Road. It will also 

improve the walkability and promote improved health outcomes for the City of Ecorse residents 

and stimulate the rehabilitation of vacant and underutilized commercial properties along the 

commercial corridor.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rashida Tlaib 

Member of Congress 


